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Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

 
           02 September 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back to school.  We hope you had a fantastic summer break.  It has been great to see the children back 
in school today.  They have started so well.  Welcome to our new Reception children.  They have been busy 
exploring their new classroom and the outside area and getting to know their teachers.   
 
We have an excellent team of staff again this year.  Our new teachers will offer us new insights, new perspective 
and some extra energy.  It has been great to have such a stable staff over the last few years and the quality of 
teaching and learning has been improving every year.  I expect this year to be no different.  We have confident 
teachers, brilliant support staff both in the classroom and in other roles.  The children have responded so well to the 
teaching and the curriculum and this year will be just as exciting and successful. 
 
Over the next couple of weeks important dates will be sent out to you for the term and as much of the year as 
possible including trips and visits planned for the term.  Please read these carefully. Please remember if you need 
to speak to a teacher about anything in school, please email through to the office.  The instant messenger on Dojo 
is not picked up by staff.  If it is something very small then please speak to the teacher on the door. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering as a reader in school between 8:45 – 9:15am please let the office know and we 
will welcome you into school.   
 
We are really looking forward to this year as another successful and enjoyable year at Burwell.  Thank you for your 
ongoing support. We are very appreciative of the effort that parents make to support the school and this has been 
instrumental in the changes we have seen at the school. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Antony Kern 
Headteacher 


